
Heath Township 

Meeting Minutes 

August 2016 

 

1.  Call to order 

The regular monthly meeting of the Heath Township Board was called to order by 

Supervisor Jones at 7:00 on Monday, August 8, 2016. Trustee Boerman opened with 

prayer. 

2.  Roll call 

Supervisor Ron Jones, Clerk Sheila Meiste, Treasurer, Misti Lindholm, Trustee Hilda 

Boerman, Trustee Bill Harvey.  

3.  Approval of minutes from last meeting 

  Previous months minutes were approved. 

 

4.  New business 

a)  Misti presented the curbside recycling program amendment. Due to unclear 

information and unanswered questions, the board tabled this until next month when Ben 

Williams will be present to answer questions. 

 

b) Hungry for Christ is requesting a resolution for a charitable gaming license for a 

fundraiser golf outing on August 24. Motion by Boerman supported by Harvey to 

approve. Roll call vote: Boerman-yes, Harvey-yes, Meiste-yes, Jones-yes, Lindholm-yes. 

 

c) Can some of the wild flowers or weeds be removed to give a clearer view of the dam? 

Ron stated in the spring we will be relooking at this. 

 

5.  Zoning update 

a)  The ZBA denied the August application. The Planning Commission will be meeting 

on Thursday, August 19 at 7:00. 

 

6.  Bills 

a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Lindholm to pay township bills.  

b)  Motion by Harvey supported by Lindholm to pay fire department bills.  

 

7.  Adjournment 

 a)  Motion by Lindholm supported by Boerman to adjourn the meeting at 7:22. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Clerk Sheila Meiste. 

 


